

October 28, 2010

Dear Pam,

We cannot thank you enough for your charitable donation to our 2nd Annual 5k Run/Walk that was held at Town Neck Beach on September 25, 2010.

We are pleased to share with you that, thanks to your generous support, this year's girlygirl P.A.R.T.S. 5k Run/Walk and our first annual Gala were both a wonderful success, raising more than \$70,000!

With all the deserving campaigns and non-profits in our community, please know how truly grateful we are for your support. With this being said, your kind contribution has been placed in the Research Department at Dana-Farber Cancer Institute for the development of a pre-screening tool for ovarian cancer.

We sincerely hope that you will keep in touch and join us again in the near future for upcoming events. Please visit our web site at www.girlygirlparts.com for exciting news and upcoming events and don't forget to follow us on Facebook too. Let's save the girlygirl P.A.R.T.S!

In hopes of a cure,

Jill Di-Tommaso

Founder, Girlygirl P.A.R.T.S._{TM} Laura Smith, Co-founder